Debra Thomeson

From: Don Jones <d_caldwell_j@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 10:44 PM
To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Public Safety Advisory Board
Importance: High

Borough of Petersburg
Boards & Commissions
c/o Borough Clerk's Office

01 November 2016

Donald C. Jones

P. O. Box 1341

Petersburg

land line phone 907 772-4003

I understand there is need for an additional member on the Petersburg Public Safety Advisory Board.
This is my letter of interest in serving on that Board.

Twenty years ago I was the Petersburg AMHS Ferry Terminal Manager. Working for the State of
Alaska I served in various other locations.
Now retired I moved back to Petersburg at the end of June this year.

I served three years with the City & Borough of Sitka Library Commission. This followed by 4 years with
the Sitka Police & Fire Commission.

I also was a member of the Sitka Local Emergency Planning Committee,

This latter service with the City & Borough of Sitka was current through the end of June this year.

I would be pleased to be of service o the Borough of Petersburg if needed on the Public Safety
Advisory Board.

Thank you,
Donald C. Jones



